Truro Cultural Council - Meeting Minutes

July 22, 2020

Members present: Angela Gaimari (chair), Jill Mays, Maureen Cronin, Lenore Tenneblatt, Shari Stahl.

This meeting was held remotely via the Truro Town Remote Meeting service.

TOPIC	Discussion	Action
Covid-19 Contingency Plans	Mass Cultural Council has recommended that funding for grantees be released before they have completed their projects due to the difficulties encountered during the pandemic. TCC is required to vote to determine if we are willing to release these funds prior to completion of proposed projects. After discussion, the group unanimously agreed that if the grantee has worked in good faith to deliver as much as possible given the public health restrictions, we will fully reimburse.	When grantees paperwork has been filed, they will be reimbursed, even if the project was not fully implemented.
Recruitment of new members	Maureen Cronin is resigning from the TCC after this meeting. To reach a quorum, we need a minimum of 5 members. It is recommended that we recruit 2 new members, to ensure that we reach a quorum at each meeting.	Members will reach out to find new recruits.

